
 

Petroleum Development Corporation 
 

1775 Sherman Street, Suite 3000, Denver, CO 80203 
Ph: (303) 860-5800, Fax: (303) 860-5838 

 
 
August 26, 2009 
 
State of Colorado 
Oil & Gas Conservation Commission 
1120 Lincoln Street, Suite 801 
Denver, CO 80203 
 
Re:  Rule 603.a.(2) Waiver 
 Unioil 
 Sater 19F-Unioil, NWNW, Sec. 19, T 4N, R 63W 
 Weld County, Colorado 
 
Dear Director: 
 
Per rule 603.a.(2), Unioil (a wholly-owned subsidiary of Petroleum Development Corporation) is 
requesting a offsetting surface property line waiver for the Sater 19F-Unioil, located in the 
NWNW of Sec. 19, T 4N, R 63W.   
 
The Sater 19F-Unioil location was moved to this location per the request of the surface owners.  
This location is a good location to reduce the impact on farming operations by moving the 
location to the edge of the center pivot field.            
 
We respectfully request that you approve this waiver per the request of the surface owners and to 
reduce the impact on farming operations.  Attached is the offsetting surface owner waiver. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact Sarah Garrett at 303-860-5800. 
 
Thank you, 

 
Sarah M. Garrett 
Landman 
Petroleum Development Corporation
 


